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MESSAGE FROM MRS MOORE
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King's Academy Binfield                            
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Email:
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Telephone: 01344 586399
Email:
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mies.uk

Link to dates for the diary

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a very busy week with trips and activities across
all our school phases. Year 3 and Year 4 parents visited the
enrichment afternoon activities at KAB and KAO, Year 9s had
workplace experience and team building days, Year 10s took
part in a Shakespeare workshop and had a visiting speaker to
explain the opportunities for apprenticeships in the future.
Year 11 received their PPE2 results this week and are using
these results to help prepare for GCSEs - and Year 6 continue
to work really hard as their SATs approach. 

An email has gone out to all
parents/carers today to remind
you that I am seeking volunteers to
join the KAB/KAO Parent/Carer
Forum. 

As we move towards the holiday, I would like to take this
opportunity to remind you that school finishes with a half day
on Thursday 28th March 2024 - 12.15pm for primary and
12.45pm for secondary. Spring seems to be beginning with
lighter mornings and warmer weather, I hope you enjoy this
over the weekend.

Kind regards,
Mrs Moore

The forum aims to give parents and carers a voice in school
development. I hope that this can become a method of
communication that is 'by parents for parents' as the schools
continue to grow. Please email your interest to
admin.bi@kingsacademies.uk.

https://www.kgabinfield.uk/
https://twitter.com/KAB_Principal
https://www.facebook.com/KABPrincipal/
mailto:admin.bi@kingsacademies.uk


KABKAO UPDATES

Congratulations to Eli in Year 4 who was
recently awarded his Orange Belt in
Kickboxing. He was so happy to receive
this after working hard over the last 15
months. Well done Eli for your
determination and special achievement.

KICKBOXING BELT FOR ELI

BOB THE PIGEON RESCUE
Thanks to Izzy in Year 9 who helped rescue a
pigeon that he found in the school grounds last
week - possibly hit by a car.

Izzy, who named the pigeon Bob, picked him up
in his PE top and carefully carried it into school.
Grounds person, Miss Mead, took over from Izzy
and arranged care for Bob. 

Bob is slowly beginning to stand and his ankles
are healing. It may be a few weeks until he is able
to go back to his pigeon friends.

Well done Izzy and Miss Mead! 

FIVE GOALS FOR FREDDIE!

A huge well done to Freddie in
Emerald Class who won player of the
week at his football club again!
Freddie scored 5 goals. What a
fantastic footballer you are, Freddie!



Dare To Be Remarkable

DATES FOR THE DIARY

Monday 25th March -Thursday 28th March Year 10 geography Reading trips

Monday 25th March Year 5 class assembly

Tuesday 26th March PTA primary disco KAB

Wednesday 27th March PTA primary disco KAO

Wednesday 27th March Year 11 parents evening

Thursday 28th March Early finish for Easter holidays
Primary: 12.15pm - Secondary: 12.45pm

Monday 15th April Return to school

Monday 15th April - Friday 26th April Year 9 assessment window

Wednesday 17th April KAB6 UCAS Fair

Thursday 18th April Parent forum meeting - 6-8pm

Friday 19th April Year 5 swimming

Friday 19th April KAO Year 3 to enrichment

DATES FOR THE DIARY



Attachments and 
promotional posters to follow



BRACKNELL COBRAS AFTER SCHOOL CLUB
@ KING’S ACADEMY BINFIELD 

 S U M M E R  T E R M  2 0 2 4  

THU 25 APR - 11 JUL 15.15 - 16.15 11 WEEKS £55
 

P A Y A B L E  I N  A D V A N C E

 
B O O K I N G  N O W  O P E N
 

https://eequ.org/experience/7653
https://eequ.org/experience/7653



